Mike Longley

P.0O. Box 367

Magazine, AR 72943

Bailey Taylor
Arkansas Dept of Environmental Quality
5302 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

May 16,2017

in the months of July, 2016 and Sept, ,2016 we had a high level of ammonia nitrogen. We have turned
up air flow and increased the chlorine to correct the problem.

Thank you,

3
Mike Longley .
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